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April 21, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear 59ers: 

 

We apologize for not writing earlier. It has not been a good year health wise for RW. Nothing 

serious but at our age any little thing can be serious. 

 

We are writing today to urge you to join us for the Wabash Day of Giving on April 30. Roger, 

Craig, and RW have pledged $4,000 to an affinity group “Class of 1959.” We hope many of 

you will join us with a gift of any size. 

 

News at the College is mostly good. We continue to attain our goal of 250 students in each 

freshman class. However, work on the new Campus Community Center has been delayed 

due to complications with a U.S. Department of Agriculture loan. 

 

Please share with us any news of you and your families. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Wedgeworth 

Craig Green 

Roger Billings, Jr. 


